
 
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES STANDING COMMITTEE ON HEALTH, AGED CARE AND SPORT 
Inquiry into Sleep Health Awareness in Australia 

Thursday, 4 April 2019 

A Committee report we hope will give you a good 
night’s sleep 

The Australian Parliament’s Health, Aged Care and Sport Committee today presented its 
report entitled Bedtime Reading: Report on the Inquiry into Sleep Health Awareness in 
Australia. The inquiry considered the prevalence, causes, and symptoms of inadequate sleep 
and sleep disorders, as well as the treatment and support available for sleep disorders. 

The Committee Chair, Mr Trent Zimmerman MP, stated that ‘the importance of sleep is 
often overlooked but it is one of the pillars of a healthy lifestyle. Regularly getting 
inadequate sleep is linked to a range of serious physical and mental health conditions such 
as diabetes, heart disease, and dementia.’ 

‘To address this, the Committee has recommended an education and awareness campaign 
to encourage people to prioritise sleep and to highlight that regularly foregoing sleep due to 
the pressures of a busy lifestyle will have health consequences’, Mr Zimmerman stated. 

The report made another ten recommendations including: 

• A national approach to working hours and rest breaks for shift workers; 
• A review of sleep health services funded under the Medicare Benefits Schedule; 
• Expanded support for treatment for obstructive sleep apnoea; 
• Additional sleep health training for medical professionals;  
• Funding for research into the effects of the use of digital devices on children’s sleep 

health. 
 

The Report is available at the Committee’s website.  

Media enquiries: 
Please contact Flynn McDermott from the office of Mr Trent Zimmerman MP, Chair, on  
0412 083 912, or Flynn.McDermott@aph.gov.au. 

For background information:   
House of Representatives Standing Committee on Health, Aged Care and Sport 
(02) 6277 4145, health.reps@aph.gov.au, http://www.aph.gov.au/health  
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